

Maud School Football

Minutes for meeting held on Monday 5th February 2018

At 8:00pm in Maud Social Club

Attendees: Steven Dalgarno, Kenny Rae, Stuart Wood, Louise Cran, James Begg, Graham Pirie

1. Apologies

Rachael Mitchell, Barry Ritchie

2. Minutes from previous meeting

The minutes were read by Louise.

2.1 Outstanding Actions

Strips – to be discussed at tonight's meeting

2.2 Approval

The minutes were approved by Kenny and seconded by Graham.

3. Training after Easter

Our P7s will be involved in transition activities with Mintlaw Academy on a Tuesday night after the Easter holidays. Last year Kevin and Barry offered an alternative training night for the P6s & P7s on a Thursday night. Louise to speak to parents to see if the training night could be changed for all children or if we will offer an alternate training night for the P6s & P7s only like last year. **Action: Louise**

4. Training for Coaches

Louise had researched the SYFA training via their website. It is now necessary for candidates to complete the "Children's Wellbeing in Scottish Football" course before they would be accepted onto the Early Touches 1.1 course. Kenny advised the Children's Wellbeing course was an online course, Louise to investigate and contact our new coaches Derek and Greg re training. Louise is also to look into the Early Touches 1.2 course for our current coaches. **Action: Louise**

5. Review of Christmas trip to Peterhead

Everyone agreed it had been a great day and definitely better at a smaller club compared to Pittodrie. The kids were well behaved, it was a good set up by Peterhead FC and the training was excellent.

6. Strips

Louise had obtained a quote from Justrite. As Nike are no longer producing the strip that we have it was agreed to buy extra. We will purchase 16 medium tops, 10 XL tops, 21 pairs of socks (a mixture of small and medium), 2 small goalie tops and 2 large goalie tops. All kits will be returned to Graham to be sorted out over the Easter holidays then they will be distributed to the children to keep for gala season up until the summer holidays. A deposit will be charged. **Action: Louise**

7. Gala

Louise had been going through Veronica's checklist for the Gala. Confirmed so far: the gazebo's are no longer available from the council, everyone to keep an eye out for similar marquee's purchased from Argos last year; a quote has been obtained from the bouncy castle people, Louise to confirm our booking; the ice cream van has been booked; Louise to contact the trophy shop, they know our requirements; Louise to contact Jennifer Gray re the burger van and confirm Grace for cooking; Louise to send out a "Save the Date" e-mail and Stuart to let other coaches know details via the Strathythan Whatsapp group; Steven to find contact details for the AFC scout who stays in the village and contact him re a donation. **Action: everyone**

8. AOCB

- The WRI bulb show is on the 20th of March, therefore the village hall is unavailable to us that evening. The P1/2s will be invited to train at New Deer that evening, Louise to send out an e-mail nearer the time.
- Stuart questioned if we as a club would be willing to make a donation to the School's J Rock group. Everyone was in agreement, James will find out the groups requirements.
- New goals are needed for training, the coaches will measure our current goals at training and look into costs, James will also look back previous invoices.

Date of next meeting

Monday the 14th of May 2018 at 8:00pm in Maud Social Club